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On Thursday, February 18th, Senator Robach announced a new jobs initiative program

designed to improve New York’s business climate, reduce taxes, and help employers create

new jobs for workers across the State.  Joining Senator Robach for the announcement was

Todd Hockenberger, Corporate Vice President, PGM Corporation; Sandy Parker, President

and CEO of the Rochester Business Alliance; Jodie Perry, President and CEO, Greece

Chamber of Commerce; and Matt Hurlbutt, Managing Director, Business Development. The

announcemnet took place at PGM Corporation, located at 1305 Emerson Street in Rochester.
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